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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/04/2021  22:14:292021/0791/P SUPPRT James Edholm I'm happy for the extension to go ahead - it looks like it will have a minimal impact on the view from the road 

and will provide more space for the nursery

15/04/2021  17:08:052021/0791/P OBJ Joanne Scott I object to this proposal, as it should be considered in conjunction with outdoor classroom proposed in the 

garden of the school.  I live at 101 and I am concerned about the overdevelopment of this site and the lack of 

consultation with the neighbours. Two separate planning applications have been submitted, but they should be 

considered together. None of the neighbours surrounding the site have been informed and there is no 

planning notices on Mill Lane to inform neighbours about these proposals. Camden Council need to extend 

the deadline and also put up notices on Mill Lane. The proposals in the plans do not show the proposed 

double door at the front of the elevation on Fordwych Road. This would destroy the streetscape of the 

Victorian buildings on the road. The Planning Officer should insist on more detailed plans before granting 

permission. Camden Council should reject this application, as it isn't detailed enough and I would consider this 

overdevelopment of the site if considered together with the other application:  2021/0793/P.
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